
 

Tecumseh Ribfest; Request for Municipal Significance  

“YourLocalRibfest.ca” 
23 Montgomery Dr  
Wallaceburg ON  
N8A1P2 
519-359-0095 
admin@chathamribfest.ca 
 
July 24th, 2024 

Clerks office of Tecumseh Ontario 
Re: Town of Tecumseh Ontario 
917 Lesperance Rd, Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9 
 
To the Clerks office of the Town of Tecumseh ON,  
    ( Municipal Significance to be forwarded to all departments upon approval)   
  It is our intent to operate the Tecumseh Ribfest during the weekend of July 18th to 
20th, 2025. We also intend to operate a “For Sale” permit through the AGCO as per our usual 
protocol for the purposes of making money towards the shows’ continued success.  
 
To do this, we apply to each location we attend for a municipally significant status through 
the clerk’s office. This usually is a quick process as our event creates amazing economic 
spin-off in the communities we attend. Hotels, restaurants, and businesses experience an in-
flux of traffic from our vendors, patrons, celebrities and more. Additionally, patrons tend to 
visit more local activities through the course of the weekend.  
 
In some locations that we operate, we have seen attendance from 2000 people through a 
weekend to 40,000 people per weekend. We believe in a first year we will successfully see 
2000 people at this location. We operate a very family-friendly operation, and the peak of 
our sales usually occur between 8:30pm and 11pm during our main band.  
 
This event will take place preferably outside of the Tecumseh Arena (12021 McNorton St, 
Tecumseh, ON N8N 3C7) between the hours of 11am and 11pm during the weekend of July 
18th to 20th. All departments will be notified of our intent (Health, Fire, Police, EMS, Building 
Etc)  
 
At this time we are asking you to consider naming Tecumseh Ribfest as a Municipally 
Significant event.  
 
Warm regards, 
Chris Glassford 
Owner and Operator 

JULY 25-27
XXX


